
COVID-19 Information for Public Water Systems: 

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

(TCEQ) and federal regulations have established 

treatment requirements for public water systems that 

prevent waterborne pathogens such as viruses from 

contaminating drinking water. COVID-19 is a type of 

virus that is particularly susceptible to standard water 

treatment.   

SBWSC is maintaining adequate disinfectant treatment 

in accordance with TCEQ’s rules and procedures. 


